
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

January 29, 2019 

 

 

Dear Mr. Dean Large: 

 

Skamania County has received notification from Wasco County Landfill of an increase in the 

Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) fees for 2019. On April 1, 2019, DEQ fees will 

increase by $0.07 per ton, from $1.82 per ton to $1.89 per ton. Your current rates will be 

adjusted to reflect this change. 

 

If you have any questions, please call me at (509) 427-3926. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Brad T. Uhlig 

Skamania County Public Works 

Solid Waste & Recycling Supervisor 
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